Russ Watts

Alice Mellow From:

Sent: Thursday, 20 April 2023 12:26 pm

To: Steve Giles

Subject: FW: Event Security Plan - Co-Governance meeting

Attachments: EVENT SERCURITY PLAN - 2023.docx; SC364E1727723042012470.pdf

Hi,

called into GLC to drop off the H&S plan.

They mentioned that the Security plan was with the police. has now sent me this which I have attached as well.

Apparently the police will be looking at but unable till until Monday.

I'm sure we will talk this afternoon.

Thanks

Alice Mellow

Kaihuawaere Ngahau - Events Facilitator

Great Lake Centre • Story Place, Taupō 3330

Private Bag 2005 • Taupō Mail Centre • Taupō 3352 • New Zealand

D +64 7 376 0349 T +64 7 376 0899 M 021 529 960 E amellow@taupo.govt.nz

Follow us on Facebook www.taupo.govt.nz

From:

Sent: Thursday, 20 April 2023 12:06 pm

To: Alice Mellow <amellow@taupo.govt.nz>



Subject: Event Security Plan - Co-Governance meeting

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links, open attachments, or respond unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

hi Alice,

As discussed, the attached Security Plan has been provided to the NZ Police this morning, for them to check and approve.

Sergeant is on leave this week but the Plan will be sent to him and his boss for their approval, on Monday morning at the earliest we have been told.

You question about the 'pack in' timing is noted. Starting at 5 pm there is time for the helpers (8) to be provided with papers explaining the site plan, access doors and house keeping rules etc. All before guests start arriving for the 7 pm meeting.

The briefing pack will also include a contact number for the Police.

If you have any further queries then please ask.

Sincerely,